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UNIVERSITY Faculty of SCIENCE
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il

Facsimile: (403) 282-5150

2500 University Drive N.W., Calgary, Alberta, Canada T2N 1N4 Telephone (403) 220-5202

February 10, 1993

Neil J.A. Sloane,

A.T.&T. Bell Laboratories 2C-376,
600 Mountain Avenue,

Murray Hill NJ 07974, U.S.A.

Dear Neil,
I enclose Mousetrap.

We (other Richard & I) would love to know the story behind the changes in sequences #1186
& #1635 in the first edition to A2468 on p. 165 & A2469 on p. 221 in the version you gave
me on 91-07-29. We only discovered that they were wrong (in Steen’s paper & in your first
edition) after considerable analysis & computation.  wde Aal we Jc;vc If!FCL bos Gwed Sf
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At the foot of page 3, you’ll note that we hope to appear in your second edition. On the ‘K“ gl
other hand, T also hope that we’re too late, ’cos it’s hi time it appeared. If we are in time, ,. , -
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then we have a countable infinity of new sequences for you, a finite number of which you can o 7 7,
glean from the enclosed pages. -',Q'q 7
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We'll try to reach you by email. You can reach us at either rkg@cpsc.ucalgary.ca or i ya ;-;-“»‘
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rjn@cs.dal.ca

Best wishes to you both,

Yours sincerely,
ya)

Aibart.
Richard K. Guy

Emeritus Professor of Mathematics

RKG /rkg

encl: Mousetrap.



